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The Arc New London County is recipient of Elsie Brown Fund Donation  
 
NORWICH—The Elsie Brown Fund has presented The Arc NLC with a generous donation of 
$10,000 to support its services for individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities 
(I/DD) and their families in southeastern Connecticut.  The Arc NLC operates 14 residences, 
employment and school-to-work transition services, in-home supports, and day and evening 
programs and activities.  
 

 
For more information on the Arc’s programs please contact Bambi Poppick at 860.889.4435 x116 
or bpoppick@thearcnlc.org. 

 
Please Note: “The Arc” is not an acronym; please refer to us as The Arc NLC, not “The ARC” and 
not “ARC”.  Thank you. 
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